INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112
Sultanate of Oman

ISM/PRN/163/2020-21 February 24, 2021
FAREWELL TO CLASS XII (2020 - 2021)

Dear Students of Class XI,

Warm greetings from Indian School Muscat!

The school is planning to organize a Virtual Farewell to current Class XII students in the
month of March 2021. In this regard, you are invited to record creative group songs,
dances, skits or band performance and share these videos along with the lyrics via Google
links to hodchemistry.senior@ismoman.com on or before Thursday, 4t March 2021.
Please adhere to the following:
» All must be group events with a time limit of maximum 3 minutes. Solo events will
not be accepted.
» Movie songs are not accepted.
» The lyrics must be decent, free from all types of innuendos, should not be
derogatory or disparaging in nature and should not hurt the feelings of any

individual or organization.
With Warm Regards

/

Dr RajeevKumar Chauhan
Principal




